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LE MURIER

NEWSLETTER

Wishing you all a very merry Christmas!

, Le Murier  enjoy - grow - achieve ﬁ?@%&y

DATES FOR DIARY:

End of Term 12.10pm
on 20th December

INSET day 6th & 7th
January.

Students back to
school Wednesday 8th
January 2025

February Half term 24-
28th February 2025

WHAT'S DECKING OUR HALLS?

CHRISTMAS MEAL, PANTO, CHOIR AND ENTERPRISE!
Students and staff enjoyed a wonderful Christmas roast lunch with all
the trimmings on Tuesday 10th December.

This was fully donated by various individuals and companies and we
are extremely grateful of this support and contribution. Again
Specsavers supported with student Christmas presents which is very
generous of them.

Students loved the panto ‘Watch this Spaaaace!” at St Sampsons. Le
Murier choir again supported this event and it was a great success for
all. The choir have also visited the Russell's Day Centre and spread
some Christmas cheer!

The student run Christmas enterprise saw some fantastic items for
sale including homemade pop corn, decorated light-up trees, candles,
biscuits and various other Christmas crafts! This student run event
raised £600. Half of this monies was donated to Alderney Duke of
Edinburgh.

STAFFING NEWS

Kevin Childs, Deputy Head, will be stepping down from his post from
January 2025 but remaining within school. We thank him for his
ongoing commitment and support to both staff and students. Kevin has
been an invaluable member of the leadership team, and his
contributions in this role have been longstanding.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a
very happy Christmas and a healthy new year.
From Lee and all the team at Le Murier!



